
 

                                                              

LODDON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher:   Mrs S Phillips, MA ED (Open) 

 

Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, Berkshire, RG6 7LR 

Tel:  (0118) 9261449        Fax:  (0118) 9266351 

Email: secretary@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk 

15th June 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Sports Day Thursday 29th June 2017 
 
Our School Sports Day will take place on Thursday 29th June with Years 1, 2 and 3 activities 
between 10am -12noon and Years 4, 5 and 6 from 13.15 until 15.20.   
 
Please ensure your child brings a sun hat, a spare plastic bottle of water and their PE kit. Please 
ensure they have their House t-shirt.  
 
Spectator chairs will be set out at the start of the day; however, if you have your own folding chairs 
please do bring them along as seating is limited. We would be grateful if you do not move the 
chairs around during the events. 
 
During the sports activities, parents are free to walk around and watch their child’s class and then 
we will all come together at the end of the session to watch the final races on the track.  Please 
listen to the directions of staff if you are unsure. 
 
When attending Sports day, we would also like to invite you to come and enjoy a picnic lunch with 
your child from 12.15pm.  You will need to bring your own lunch and rug.  There will also be a 
refreshment stall run by our PSA and the PTA.  
 
At the end of all the afternoon events (approximately 3.20pm) we would be very grateful for any 
parent to help in packing equipment and chairs away. 
 
Picnic and lunch arrangements on Sports Day 
Caterlink who provide our school lunches will also be offering a picnic lunch for your child; 
‘Sausage in a Bun’ or ‘Veggie Burger’ at a cost of £1.95. If you would like your child to have one of 
these pack-up options please complete the reply slip by Tuesday 20th June. The picnic lunch will 
be paid for using the usual online payment system. 
 
No other hot meals will be available on Sports day so if your child does not want the above pack-
up option you will need to send them with a packed lunch. Orders for lunch can only be taken up to 
the end of school on Monday. No late orders can be accepted. 
 
I hope you will be able to take this opportunity to come along to your child’s Sports Day and enjoy 
a picnic lunch. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Phillips                               
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Sports Day Lunch Order 
 
To the School Office – Sports Day Lunch – Thursday 29th June 2017 
 
Name of Child………………………………………………………………….Class…………….. 
 
I would like my child to have a picnic lunch on Thursday 29th June 2017  
 
My child would like  Sausage in a Bun   Veggie Burger 
 
      My Child does not require a picnic lunch.   
 
 
Parent Signature………………………………………………………………Date……………… 


